
 

 

 

 

 

 

May 30th, 2022 

 

Dear Parents, Caregivers & Students, 

As we approach the final few weeks of school, I just wanted to ensure that you continue to be kept updated on 

what is happening here at YMCI.   

Updated Course Marks & Extra Support 

Teachers have been asked to provide students with their updated percentage mark by Tuesday, May 31st, this 

is to ensure that students are aware of their most current mark as we head into the last few weeks of class.   

Most classes will now be working on their end of year summative (an end of year summative is a large 

assignment or project that is used to assess the degree to which students have learned the material they have 

been taught throughout the semester).   

Students who need extra support to learn course materials and/or complete outstanding assignments will be 

invited to in-school classes June 21 – June 27.  Parents and students will be notified by their teacher if your 

child is requested to come in for the additional support.  All other students will be asked to work 

asynchronously (independently) from home during this time period.  Please note that attendance will be taken 

daily during these asynchronous days.   Teachers will give specific instructions directly to their classes with 

regard to how attendance will be taken.   

Financial Literacy Workshop 

On Wed, May 16th the School Council organized an excellent financial literacy workshop aimed at supporting 

students going onto to post secondary and/or the world of work.   Please click on the link to view the recording 

of this engaging and informative presentation.  

https://tdsb-ca.zoom.us/rec/share/6fSiwD4DQnnTgtQiLTPAaO_pPVXRnihh8gI8HKHxSlsS30BRq_CE8fN-

If1PoWy3.rwIfUEFRpyNquNhi 

Important Dates 

Thursday, June 9 ENCORE Music Presentation Students within the YMCI music program will 
perform for families live in person inside the 
auditorium. Start time 7 pm.  

Friday, June 17 Parent/Caregiver 
Appreciation Event 

Parents and Caregivers, as a thank you for your 
wonderful support of staff & students at YMCI, we 
will be hosting a thank you light meal from 5 pm – 
6:45 pm.    A google form will be sent out to 
parents indicating your attendance so that we can 
cater.    

Friday, June 17 YMCI Talent Show This is an evening event.  Performances range from 
singers, dancers, a live band, spoken word.     

https://tdsb-ca.zoom.us/rec/share/6fSiwD4DQnnTgtQiLTPAaO_pPVXRnihh8gI8HKHxSlsS30BRq_CE8fN-If1PoWy3.rwIfUEFRpyNquNhi
https://tdsb-ca.zoom.us/rec/share/6fSiwD4DQnnTgtQiLTPAaO_pPVXRnihh8gI8HKHxSlsS30BRq_CE8fN-If1PoWy3.rwIfUEFRpyNquNhi


Pay what you can, dry food or donations can be 
collected.  All proceeds going to a local food bank.  

Monday, June 20th  Last Day of In-School Classes 
for students within the 
regular program. 
 
Locker Clean Up Day 
 
Yearbook Distribution 

This will be the last in-school day for all students 
prior to moving to Asynchronous days & small 
group in-school focused support. The following five 
days will be dedicated to teachers supporting 
students who need additional support to pass or 
upgrade their marks.  A special schedule will be 
provided. 

June 21-27 In-School Additional Support Individual students will be invited to come to 
school to work with their teachers and support 
staff. 

June 27 PROM 6:00 pm – 11:00 pm Graduates and invited Guests only  

June 28  Mark Review Day  
9:00 am -11:30 am 

Students will come into the school building to 
receive their final marks and feedback on 
summative assignments.  

June 29 Commencement  
1:30 pm –  4:00 pm  

Commencement will take place in-person.    

July 4th & 5th   Report Card Pick Up Reports cards can be collected between 8:30 am &  
2 pm daily from 15 Trehorne Drive Main Office.  

                                                                      

Administrative Team Update 

As you may or may not be aware, Vice Principals John Masciotra, Nancy Martins and I will be not be moving 

with students to George Harvey, September 2022.  Our YMCI Administrative Team would like to take 

opportunity to thank you our parents, caregivers, and students for your amazing support throughout our 

time here at York Memorial.   We truly value the relationships that we have built with you all and appreciate 

the many lessons that we have learnt during our time spent at YMCI helping to guide and support students and 

their family members.  This has been an amazing experience for us all, thank you once again.   

Report Card Pick Up 

With the two school’s merger and interim move to GHCI, the school main office will be closing at the 15 

Trehorne Drive location on July 8th.  We are asking that students return to school on either Monday July 4 or 

Tuesday July 5 to collect report cards. Reports cards not collected during this time will be placed in the mail.   

The YMCI Main office will then reopen at 1700 Keele St, York, ON M6M 3W5. Time and date of reopening will 

be forthcoming.    

School Property 

Students are asked to return outstanding school property i.e., textbooks, library books, musical instruments, 

school informs to the school by June 20th.  Teachers will provide more specific details regarding the collection 

process.  

Wishing you a great end to the school year!       

 

 

 

Donna Drummond   John Masciotra     Nancy Martins 

Principal    Vice Principal    Vice Principal  


